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The freshers’ welcome for the department of psychology was held on 13th October 2023 in the 

Conference Room of the college from 3:30-6:00 pm. The event was attended by 79 students 

and 8 faculty members of the department. The function with the theme of “The Arrival Affair” 

marked the advent of the students into a phase of their life which is marking their transition 

into adulthood. With college comes new found freedom and responsibilities. While it is on the 

one hand an academic milestone, on the other hand also an opportunity to explore facets of 

oneself through extracurricular activities. The same was reiterated by the faculty members who 

welcomed the students and encouraged them to enjoy this journey with sincerity and 

perseverance.  

The faculty speeches were followed by fun activities, dance and music as a means of breaking 

the ice between the seniors and freshers. Dressed up for the occasion, the students enjoyed the 

day with awards of Mr. & Ms. Fresher marking the conclusion of the event.  

 



 

 

 


